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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR OPENING OF BIDS

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR THE
FORMULATION OF THE COMPREHENSIVE LAND USE PLAN

In view of the “Community Quarantine” imposed over Metro Manila as a protective
measure to prevent the spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus Disease 2019), all interested
parties are notified that the submission and opening of bids for the above-cited project
scheduled today, March 16, 2020, at 10:00 AM is hereby postponed until further notice.

This notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Sec. 29 of the Revised
IRR of R.A. 9184 and not for purposes of any delay.

For guidance and information of all concerned:




